
   

Spring  2018  Page 1 of 1 

   
 

Sandal Cove Condos 
Safety Harbor, FL 

 

What’s Happening at Sandal Cove? 

The board of directors at Sandal strives to keep the community 

nice for everyone.  Most recently the board has: 

• A new roof has been installed at building one. 

• New drainage has accompanied the new roof at building 

one. 

• A new pool vendor, Simpson’s Pools, has been hired by 

the board.   

• Simpson’s Pool has been working to get all pool 

equipment in good working order. 

• The pool furniture is being updated. 

• All palm trees at the property have been trimmed 

 
 

Reminders 

• Please keep your patio neat and clean at all times, patios 

are not to be used for storage. 

• Please remember pets are required to be on a leash at all 

times while on the community and you must pick up after 

your pet.  

 

Do you have a concern? 

Please contact Jenny Kidd at jkidd@ameritechmail.com or  

727-945-3136 extension 247. 

  

  Hurricane Preparedness 

Hurricane Season begins June 1st.  The board encourages all 

residents to have a hurricane kit ready.  For more information go to 

http://www.pinellascounty.org/emergency/allhazardguide.htm. 
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